
Become a member

There is no cost to come along to the P&C meetings. However,
if you would like to have the right to vote at the meetings and
also if you hold a position on the Committee, there is an annual
fee of $2. This can be paid in person at any monthly meeting or
online at  www.fpspandc.org.au.
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Our 2022 AGM was held on Monday
21st February with a great turn-out.
Thank you to everyone who attended
and those who accepted roles within
our committee.

Your new Committee consists of:
PRESIDENT: Vanessa Perkins 
VICE PRESIDENT: Melanie Morgan
VICE PRESIDENT: Kate Mandlik
SECRETARY: Toni Watson
TREASURER: Theresa McKay
EXECUTIVE: 
Stacey Pegrem
Alison Hewitt
Steph Thompson
Alina Gollner
Bec Kaye
Bel Leonard

FUNDRAISING CHAIR: Meagan
Witton & Melanie Morgan

UNIFORM SHOP CHAIR: 
Donna Wheatley

BLACKBOARD CAFE CHAIR: 
Reka Peterffy 

ENVIRONMENT & SUSTAINABILITY
CHAIR: Andrea Ketterling

VOLUNTEER CO-ORDINATOR:
Kate Mandlik

PUBLICITY & PROMOTIONS
OFFICER: Stacey Pegrem

We're looking forward to a positive
and productive year!

Meet your Committee

The FPS P&C is much more than a group of parents, carers and
citizens who meet once a month to engage with the school and
discuss a range of matters relating to school community. The
members of the P&C are a committed and focused group of
individuals whose common goal is to better the “whole” school
experience for each and every student at Faulconbridge 
Public School. 
We meet on the 3rd Monday night of each month and encourage
all parents, carers and citizens to come along.

FAULCONBRIDGE PUBLIC SCHOOL
P&C - HELPING TO SHAPE OUR
CHILDREN'S EDUCATIONAL
EXPERIENCE. 

Blackboard Cafe Returns
on Fridays for Parents,
Students and Teachers!

The FPS Blackboard Cafe is a much-loved initiative of the
FPS P&C Association and we are excited to once again be
serving our delicious coffee and treats to our community.

Established seven years ago during the Blue Mountains
bushfires, the Blackboard Cafe quickly became a way to
connect the community and provide a forum to be able to
chat over a hot cuppa.

Follow @BlackboardCafeFPS on Facebook for menu and
weekly specials  |  OPEN EVERY FRIDAY FROM 8:25am.



Fundraising made easy

Introducing our new fundraising initiative! See below
for details and watch this space, more exciting things
are on the way!
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We had a great turn out for the volunteer induction and
there will be another induction to come. 
Thanks to those who volunteered their time getting the
canteen clean and ready for the re-opening of the cafe,
and to everyone who helped with the cafe on Friday, it
was much appreciated. A big thank you to the
volunteers helping in the uniform shop as well, your
support has been a great help.
We are still on the look out for some more volunteers
for the Blackboard Cafe, sustainability group,
promotions committee, and the kitchen garden
program. If you are interested to volunteer you can
send an email to info@fpspandc.org.au. 

Thank you to our volunteers 

We are looking forward to getting our
fabulous Green Team up and running
again! We are always looking for new
students to join the team. We are
focusing on weeding and organising the
garden to make room for vegetables and
edible flowers, and we are working to
continue improving the recycling
programs.
If you would like to join the environment
and sustainability subcommittee,
volunteer to help out in the garden, or
assist with the Green Team please email
info@fpspandc.org.au.

Keepin' it green

Uniform update
We have received part of the uniform
orders and are hoping all back orders
will be completed by the end of March. 
Any second hand uniform donations are
greatly appreciated.
There are still a number of last years lost
property, both school and non school
clothes not claimed. Please feel welcome
to check the lost property area outside
the shop, or email info@fpspandc.org.au
at your earliest if your children have lost
clothes at the school, fun kids or
vacation care, as any unclaimed items
will need to be donated to the Salvation
Army. Please check the P&C Facebook
page for photos of lost property items. 

Save the date
Next P&C Meeting

Monday 21st March  |  6:30pm


